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Please deny permit for C&H Hog Farms in the Buffalo River Watershed. The Buffalo National River is a
jewel for Arkansas and the few jobs created with this permit are not worth destroying the wonderful
natural resource that is The Buffalo National River. I am concerned about The Buffalo being
contaminated with hog farm seepage, not to mention air pollution from the hog waste stench. C&H Hog
Farms should be closed.

Donna Etchieson
Conway, Arkansas
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